
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Kaymar rear wheel carrier for 4WD vehicles 

Dates sold: 1/5/2022 – 30/11/2022 

Affected carriers include those suited to  

• Landcruiser 60, 75, 76, 78, 80 and 100 series 

• Toyota Hilux 2015 onwards 

• Toyota Prado 150 

• Ford PX Ranger 

See productsafety.gov.au for a list of affected part 
numbers. 

 

Why the product is recalled: Welds in the product may fail or break 
causing the arm of the bracket and wheel to bend away from the vehicle 
or detach from the vehicle completely.  

Hazard: Risk of serious injury to road users or bystanders if the wheel 
carrier bends or detaches while driving the vehicle.  
There is an increased risk of an incident if the vehicle is being used in off-
road activities due to repeated severe, sudden and jerking movements.  

 

1. Consumers should stop using the product to carry a wheel. 

2. Consumers should contact Kaymar 4WD Accessories to arrange an 
inspection and replacement. 

3. Consumers can contact Kaymar 4WD Accessories by phone on 1300 
583 973 or email recall@kaymar.com.au 

 

Purchased from: various automotive and 4WD parts and accessory 
dealers.  

See productsafety.gov.au for a list of traders that sold this product.  

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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